
Lockwood Motors, a long-standing local business and regional dealership, is investing in a 

building addition to expand its operations and better serve the growing customer base. The 

project includes: 

 Expansion of Service and Sales Areas – Additional space for a new service drive, quick 

service pit, and a Chevrolet showroom. 

 Modernized Facilities – Upgrades will enhance the customer experience, while also 

supporting the dealership’s ability to keep pace with evolving automotive technology. 

 Community Investment – This project reflects a significant reinvestment into Marshall’s 

local economy and demonstrates the continued strength of Lockwood Motors as both an 

employer and a community partner. 

The addition not only supports the dealership’s growth but also contributes to Marshall’s 

overall economic vitality, creating six to eight jobs, attracting customers from the broader 

region, and strengthening the city’s retail and service base. 

Lockwood is partnering with local contractor, Bladholm Construction, on the 19,000 sq ft 

addition with an estimated $3.2 million valuation. 


